
Christmas Tree Pickup

Seeking Contributors for the Oak Meyer 
Gardens Newsletter and Website

Winter 2010 / 2011 Notes

Tuesday, January 4th

Oak Meyer Gardens Homes Association is provid-
ing Christmas tree pickup, free of charge, to resi-
dents of our neighborhood. To ensure your tree 
is picked up, please place your bare tree (free of  
tinsel) near your curb by 7am on Tuesday, 
January 4th.

Get creatively involved in your neighborhood homes association! Oak 
Meyer Gardens is seeking contributors for the Oak Meyer Gardens 
newsletter and blog (www.oakmeyergardens.org). If you’re interested 
in contributing a story now and then, please contact Oak Meyer Gar-
dens president Clayton Snodgrass at (816) 268-6288 or 
mistersnodgrass@gmail.com.

• Help keep Oak Meyer Gardens wonderfully walkable this winter. 
Please do all you can to keep the sidewalk in front of your house clear 
of snow and ice. Your neighbors will appreciate it!

• Many thanks to outgoing Oak Meyer Gardens 
Homes Association  president, Bill Blanck, for his 
years of service. At the annual meeting in November, 
Clayton Snodgrass was elected as the new president.  
Bill Blanck will continue to serve on the Association 
board.

Neighbor to Neighbor
Oak Meyer Gardens Homes Association

Clayton Snodgrass, 
President
637 E. 66th Ter  268-6288
mistersnodgrass@gmail.com 

Matt Robertson,
Vice President
robertsonmdr@gmail.com 

Christie Makar,
Crime Prevention
627 E. 65th  361-7111
christiedmakar@msn.com

Aaron Wright,
Treasurer
601 E. 65th  523-6787
aaronandrewwright@gmail.com 

Anne LaBella,
Board Member
550-7793
ajlabella@gmail.com

Larry Williams,
Past President
6835 Oak St.  363-9161
larryw@spst.edu 

Bill Blanck,
Past President
637 E. Meyer   363-3591
billblanckjr@sbcglobal.net
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December 2010 Newsletter

Details on Christmas

Tree Pickup Inside!

Oak Meyer Gardens Homes Association
4200 Somerset Drive    Suite 216
Prairie Village, KS  66208

Oak Meyer Gardens on the Web

Sign Up to the OMG Email List

Have you visited www.oakmeyergardens.org yet? We post news and events, archive 
newsletters, and provide access to other relevant neighborhood information.

Sign up to receive occasional emails from the Oak Meyer Gardens 
Homes Association. The email database is used to get time-sensitive 
information out to residents, and as a supplement to our Community 
Awareness/Crime Watch system. Visit www.oakmeyergardens.org to 
submit your email address. Submitted email addresses will remain con-
fidential, and will not be shared with third-parties.


